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19th December, 1947.
Dear Sir,

I duly recelived your memorandum of the 12th
instant, with enclosure, respecting the Steamer
"SAN GIORG M", and may say that the Owners remarks
have been carefully noted.

The case has received the cons’deration
of the Committee at their Meeting today and I am
directed to state that as the last Speclal Survey was
carried out so long ago as 1937 they are unable to
agree to any postponement of the Speclal Survey now
required and unless the vessel is submitted to Special
Survey at once her class will be dealt with without
further notice. I shall be glad if you will inform
the Owners accordingly and keep me advised of any

developments. ‘;E”
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Yours faithfully,




